
Ryan Jardine U15 AA 2025/26 – Carleton Place Cyclones

Dear Hockey Families,

My name is Ryan Jardine, and I am both humbled and honored to have been chosen as the Head 
Coach of the new high performance U15AA program this year. I am looking forward to the 
challenge, as well as the success I am confidant this program will bring.

Hockey has been a large part of my life and I’ve been a part of the Cyclones organization for 8 
years, participating in various roles of coaching and feel as though I am prepared for the season 
ahead.

U15AA 2025/26 Season Goals:

My goal for this season is to work on the development of each player individually, as well the 
development of each player within the team concept. To achieve this, the goal is to meet with the
players and their families to establish their individual goals, both from the player and coach 
perspective, and then to establish team goals.

I will expect 100% commitment, effort and character from the players. I also want everyone to 
have fun.

Each team member will be welcomed into a safe and inclusive environment where every player 
matters. I will consider it a great achievement when the players enjoy coming to the arena for 
every ice time. My hope is to form a group of individuals that come together as a team on and off
the ice, where everyone is working to achieve a common goal.

The 2025/26 season is a new chapter for the Carleton Place Cyclones organization. With the 
culture already established with our U18AA program, I look forward to working closely with this
program to maintain that culture with our U15AA program and with the Cyclones organization. 
With a new chapter comes new challenges, and I am committed to exploring every opportunity 
available to obtain any competitive advantage possible.

Commitment:

The season will consist of weekly practices and games, with 4-5 tournaments and off-ice 
activities. These things will not be possible without the commitment of presence and 
engagement.

Team Fees and budget will be calculated once the team has been established.

Tryouts:



April 25, 2025 to May 16, 2025

Full schedule will be released soon.

Staff:

I will be looking for knowledgeable and motivated individuals who I believe will make a 
positive impact and share the same goals outlined to make this team successful.

I want to take this time to thank the Carleton Place Organization for the opportunity presented to 
me, as well as our players. I am looking forward to the season ahead and look forward to getting 
to know everyone as well.

Communication:

I believe communication is key. I want an open door policy where everyone is welcome to 
communicate any questions or concerns.

If there are any questions, please feel free to reach out.

Sincerely,

Ryan Jardine

deaner15@msn.com

613-291-5773


